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Hello!

My name is Alycen
Greenwood and I am

serving as Secretary of
Outreach this semester. I

joined APO last fall and I am
a Psychology major. I am

super excited to keep you in
the loop about the chapter.

Please reach out if you have
any questions or concerns!
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Meet our Fall 2020 Exec Team!

Our exec board is super excited to get to
work serving the chapter and community

this semester! 
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Recruitment

Our recruitment chairs
are hard at work

planning events to help
Truman students

picture themselves in
APO
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Camp

Preparations have started for
our annual camp trip! This year
things will look a bit different

due to social distancing,
however we are still hopeful

that we can have a productive
trip filled with lots of

leadership, friendship, and
service!

Homecoming

As of right now, it looks like
homecoming will not be
happening this fall. The

chapter is working to put
together some sort of virtual

project to help our alumni
celebrate instead!

Looking Ahead..
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If you are interested in sharing your APO story
with us, please fill out this form and I will share it
with the chapter!

If you have anything you'd like to ask,
feel free to email me! Or fill out this
form for a more anonymous
approach.

If you know any alumni who would like to be
added to our mailing list, please send me
their information so I can get in contact with
them! 

Want to be alumni of the week?

Questions or Concerns?

Have friends? 

click here to
stay in touch!
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https://www.instagram.com/apoepsilon/
https://www.facebook.com/APOepsilon
https://forms.gle/gDQDNSHb1uKUbGQ77
https://forms.gle/fVQv24Dn6qLUhgTn6

